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Dear Parents, Carers and Children 
 
As we approach the last two weeks of this term, we are busy putting the finishing touches to our 
activities for Feeling Good Week next week. Look out for photos in the next edition of our Newsletter! 
We have also been making arrangements for our face to face Parent Teacher Consultations which are 
being held in your child(ren)s classrooms, during week beginning Monday 17th October. Timings for 
these are as follows: 
                                            Brockham:  Tuesday 18th October 5.00 pm – 7.30 pm 
                                                               Thursday 20th October 3.30 pm – 6.00 pm 
 
   Betchworth & Woodpeckers at Leigh:  Tuesday 18th October 3.30 pm – 6.00 pm 
                                                               Thursday 20th October - 5.00 pm – 7.30 pm 
 

       Puffins at Leigh: Tuesday 18th - 3.30 pm – 6.00 pm 
    Wednesday 19th October - 5.00 pm – 7.30 pm 

 
Slots for the 10 minute appointments will be available for booking via Tucasi from 5.00pm on 
Tuesday 11th October. Instructions for booking can be found in the document which has been sent 
with this Newsletter. 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Term: Autumn 2022 Issue No: 3 Date: 7th October 
 

Be the best you can be, every day 

Polite Request 
 

After school, at the Brockham site, we run 
numerous afterschool extra-curricular activities 
for the children. These are in addition to our after 
school care provision, Moles Club.  
 
Ensuring safe supervision for our children is 
obviously our number one priority. To that end, we 
ask that all parents, who are collecting children 
from clubs, other than Moles, wait to collect their 
child(ren) at the school gate, rather than coming 
onto the school site. The adults running the clubs 
will bring the children to meet you, to ensure 
everyone leaves safely. We also ask that parents 
kindly ensure that other children and pre-schoolers 
are supervised and are not able to roam the school 
site or play on the school equipment.  
 
This request is made with safety of everyone in 
mind and to allow the adults running the clubs to 
focus on the children who are attending. Many 
thanks for your understanding and cooperation in 

this matter.   



 

 

Dates for the Diary 
Monday 10th October – Start of Feeling Good Week 
Friday 14th October – Mufti Day – Wear a colour that makes you happy 
Tuesday 18th October – Parent Teacher Consultations - Brockham 5.00 pm – 7.30 pm 
        Betchworth and Leigh 3.30 pm – 6.00 pm 
Wednesday 19th October – Parent Teacher Consultations  Puffins at Leigh - 5.00 pm – 7.30 pm 
Thursday 20th October - Parent Teacher Consultations  Brockham – 3.30 – 6.00pm 

Betchworth & Woodpeckers 5.00 – 7.30pm                                      
Friday 21st October – Break up for Half Term  
Monday 31st October – Children return to school 
Monday 31st October – Curriculum Days for Years 1 and 2 – Year 1 at the Brockham site and Year 2 at the 
Leigh site for the day – more details to follow.  
Friday 16th December – Break up for Christmas 
Tuesday 3rd January – INSET Day 
Wednesday 4th January - Children return to school 
Friday 10th February – Break up for Half Term 
Monday 20th February – Children return to school 
Friday 31st March – Children break up for Easter 
Tuesday 18th April – Children return to school 
Thursday 25th May – Children break up for Half Term 
Friday 26th May – INSET Day 
Monday 5th June – Children return to school 
Thursday 20th July – Children break up 

Friday 21st July – INSET Day 

 

Brockham Badgers 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If your child is in Year R, 1 or 2 and 
interested in playing football, bring them 
down to Brockham Rec (cricket 
pitch/playground) for a free session with 
the Brockham Badgers. Training is with our 
UEFA B qualified coach on Sunday mornings 
from 9.00-10.30am.  Contact Simon Haines 
at simon.bbfc@gmail.com for more 
information. Boys and girls of all levels are 
welcome. 

 

Wishing you all an enjoyable 
weekend. 
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